
Dear Brenda, 

I am happy for you to post my review on your website, happy for you to put any of 

my comments. 

 The book made me cry, not sad tears but tears of relief that I was finally able to 

see what my children see.  

I would love to order 2 books ,thanks.  I am going to ask that they be read by my 

kids teachers and used as a resource tool for other teachers in the school that teach 

my kids or any other kids that are struggling as I have spoken with other parents 

who have kids with similar learning issues, who I believe would benefit from a 

greater understanding overall. 
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